
Woodhaven HOA 

Coyote Sighting 

January 24, 2025 

 

A resident’s camera captured a coyote on the property grounds at 9:24 am 
this week (between buildings 16 and 17). 

We are alerting residents of that possibility and to keep your pets on a 
leash when walking them. Coyotes are generally afraid of humans and 
avoid them, but they could be attracted by small pets. 

It is a known fact that coyotes exist along the creek on the golf course, but 
they usually do not venture onto Woodhaven property and rarely during the 
day. Coyote mating season is between mid-January and mid-March. They 
are in a territorial battle with each other for the right to breed and their 
behavior becomes more erratic. Coyotes usually hunt rodents between 
sunset and sunrise. There are plenty of rodents along the creek on the golf 
course, but we do have a large population of wild rabbits on our property. It 
is possible that this is what may have attracted a coyote onto our property 
grounds. 

Please be observant and report any coyote (or other potentially dangerous 
wildlife) sighting on the property grounds to AMGI at (phone) 214-315-
4914, (text) 9725-743-7174 or (email) suzanne@amgidallas.com. Put 
“Wildlife Sighting” in the subject line. 

You may also report a coyote sighting to the below City of Dallas website 
and phone number, stating what you observed: 

https://dallascityhall.com/departments/dallas-animal-
services/Pages/COYOTES.aspx 

Dallas Animal Services Main Location and Adoption Center 

1818 N. Westmoreland Road 

Dallas, TX 75212 

Phone: (214) 670-6800 


